

Froebelian School Form IV's Weekly Newsletter 20 October 2023

Our ethos theme for after the holidays will be:

We include others when working and playing.

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fabulous way to end the first half term n FIV. You would be so proud of the resilience of all the children this week as they attempted their FIVe Steps Challenge. The conditions for walking were very difficult and we were expertly guided by our Mountain Leaders, Adrian and Matt. Well done to everyone and thank you for your generous support and the support from family and friends. A huge thank you to Mrs Pickford and Mr Rawson for helping lead the trip!

We have raised a record breaking amount and it's not too late to donate or share with your contacts who may wish to support.

https://www.justgiving.com/page/the-froebelian-school-five-steps-challenge

Today, we sadly say "au revoir" to Gabriel who will be joining Gledhow Valley Primary School after the holidays. He will be sadly missed by our Froebelian Family and we wish him luck for the future.

Homework Tasks:

On Tuesday, the children brought home their tasks for the holiday. There is a Maths paper ad and English paper to do, along with an English writing task. The maths paper should be completed on the paper, and the English paper and writing tasks should be done on the lined paper provided. We would like the children to complete their Three Peaks Journal and also to create their post for The FIVe Steps Challenge on Shooglebox. Photos will be posted on Seesaw next week, so they can pick which photos they want to use. A Pic Collage can be created and uploaded with a mini write up of the Challenge. The Journal will be a part of The Portfolio of Achievement and should be sent back into school after the holidays. Everything should be back in school by Tuesday 7th November.

Assessment Folders

The assessment folders have been sent home, so you can use this as an opportunity to look through some questions with your child, if you wish to do so.

Pupil Planners

Please ensure that all planners are signed and up to date on our return to school on Monday 6th November.

If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, Mr Rawson and I are both available before and after school, so please feel free to come and see either of us immediately, or contact me on n.smith@froebelian.co.uk, or write a note in the Pupil Planner.

Have a good half term break.

Kind regards,

Nicky Smith and Joshua Rawson

Calendar Dates

Monday 6 Nov Return to school in Winter Uniform Tuesday 7 Nov Parent Consultations 5:00 – 7:30pm

Thursday 9 Nov Armistice Assembly

FIV Come Dine with Me

Parent Consultations 3:50 – 6:00pm

Friday 10 Nov Armistice Visit to Horsforth Cenotaph

Saturday 11 Nov Armistice Day